


Miss Taggart

Hi everyone! I’m new to Woodlands Primary and I am so excited to get 
started and have the best year with you all! 

Facts about me: 

I have a 1-year-old son named Archie, who never seems to sit down! I 
am a huge musical theatre fan, and you will see me singing and dancing 
around the classroom. I am obsessed with Dalmatians and hope to own 
my very own one day! I love to read – getting lost in a good book is 

one of my favourite things to do. Christmas is my FAVOURITE time of 
the year, I love all of the decorations and singing Christmas songs! 

I love teaching English and exploring different ways to be creative 
with words. Geography is another of my favourite subjects as I love 

seeing and learning about different parts of the world and other 
cultures. 
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School Map

Here is the map of our 
school site:



You will come into 
school through this 
entrance / gate:
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Come into school through the 
KS2 gate, walk towards the 

office and but turn left 

through this gate:

Starting in autumn, gates and 
classes will open at 8:35am and 
register will start at 8:45am. 

Learning ends and gates will open 
at 3:15pm. Children will leave 

school at 3:20pm



You can leave your 
bike or scooter here:
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Follow this path to 
enter the school 
building:
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Come into school 
through this door:
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You will play on this 
playground at breaks 
and lunchtimes:
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Our KS2 playground 
includes the tyre park!
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Our KS2 playground 
includes the MUGA!
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Please bring a HEALTHY 
snack for break times 
such as a piece of fruit 

or a health bar.
Chocolate and sweets 
are not allowed as 

snacks at break times. 12



Our timetable may look 
like this! We have 
Guided Reading, English 
and Maths every 
morning and our other 
subjects in the 
afternoons.

We will let you know your PE days on 
your first day back in September, so 
you know which day to bring your kit 
into school!
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Here are our school 
houses, named after 
important people from 
Tamworth’s history.

You will still be in the 
same house as last year –
when you win team points, 
they all contribute to 
your team effort!

We will be voting for our 
new Year 6 House Leaders 
in September.

Which house are you in? 
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• Please wear full 
school uniform every 
day.

• Please make sure 
each item of 
uniform is clearly 
labelled with your 
name.

• Please wear sensible 
school shoes – no 
trainers please.

• Leggings are not 
part of our school 
uniform.

Black/Grey skirts and pinafores are also part of the school 
uniform.  You can wear red jumpers and cardigans without 

the school logo.  
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• Please make sure you 
have your PE kit in 
school on the days you 
have PE.

• Please make sure each 
item of kit is clearly 
labelled with your 
name.

• Please don’t wear 
earrings on PE days.

• If you have long hair, 
please tie it back on PE 
days.

• Hoodies are not 
permitted for PE.  

You will find out the days when you have 
PE on your first day back!
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• A water bottle with 
your name on

• Your coat

• Your reading book

• Your reading diary

• A school bag to 
hold all your 
belongings 

We will provide you with a pencil pot and 
all the stationery you need, so please 
don’t bring these into school.
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